
7 December 2009 

Mr Patrick O'Neill 
Coastal Zone Administration Division 
Dept of Agriculture, Fisheries & Food 
Johnstown Castle 
Co. Wexford 

Dear Patrick, 

Further to a letter from the Coastal Zone Management Division of 7th December 
regarding an application under the Dumping at Sea Act, 1996 in relation to 
maintenance dredging for Haulbowline Naval Base, Co. Cork. 

This Department has consulted with Enterprise Ireland and has no objection to the 
request. 

Yours sincerely 

Enterprise Scott Foley Strate \ sard Investment Unit 
Room 417 
Department of Enterprise, Trade and Employment 
Kildare Street 
Dublin 2 
Tel: 00 353 1 631 2262 
Fax: 00 353 1 631 2821 
email: Scott-foley@entemp.ie 

Srbid Chill Dara, Baile Atha Cliath 2,  Eire Kildare Street, Dublin 2,  Ireland 
T: + 353 1 6 3 1  2121 / 1890 2 2 0  222  F: + 3 5 3  1 6 3 1  2827 www.entemp.ie info@entemp.ie 

    
    

    
    

    
For

 in
sp

ec
tio

n p
ur

po
se

s o
nly

.

Con
se

nt 
of

 co
py

rig
ht 

ow
ne

r r
eq

uir
ed

 fo
r a

ny
 ot

he
r u

se
.

EPA Export 26-07-2013:23:05:46


